
 

 

 

 

Councillor Steve Shaw-Wright – Chair of Scrutiny Committee 
 
The Scrutiny Committee was due to meet twice since the last update to Council in 
February 2020; on 20 and 24 March. 
 
20 March 2020  
 
This meeting was cancelled due to the COVID-19 outbreak. 
 
24 March 2020 
 
This meeting was cancelled due to the COVID-19 outbreak. 
 
13 August 2020 
 
At this meeting the Committee discussed the Committee’s Annual Report 2019-20, its 
Work Programme for 2020-21, both of which were agreed as circulated on the agenda. 
 
The Committee also considered the Council’s Corporate Performance Report for 
Q4/Year End 2019-20, the Treasury Management Monitoring Report for Q3 and Q4 
2019/20 and the Financial Results and Budget Exceptions Report for Q3 and Q4 
2019/20. Members made a number of comments and requested further information 
relating to interest returns, the costs of not re-letting void properties, the provision of 
affordable homes (particularly what was causing the difference between the targets and 
the number of actual homes delivered) and the need to upgrade and let out more 
Council-owned industrial units. 
 
Future Meetings: The next meeting of the Committee will be an extraordinary meeting 
on Thursday 17 September 2020 where the Committee will discuss the call-in of the 
Executive decision relating to the Review of Car Parking Tariffs. The next ordinary 
meeting of the Committee will be on Thursday 24 September 2020. 
 
Councillor S Shaw-Wright 
Chair, Scrutiny Committee 
 


